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NOT TOO LATE FOR SKIP A PAY
Skip-A-Pay is still available for the month of January!

Borrower’s Signature__________________________________________________________Date___________

Co-borrower’s Signature_______________________________________________________Date___________

Name (Print)_______________________________________________________________________________

Address___________________________________________________________________________________

City__________________________________________State___________________________Zip___________

Phone (Home or Cell)___________________________ Email________________________________________

Acct#_________________________Loan/s #__________________ Payment/Amount $___________________
**With approved credit. Skip-a-Pay has a $25.00 fee, other conditions may apply

New Year, New Look!
Attention!

If you have a debit card, you will receive a new debit card in the mail in March!

The card will be brand new with a brand-new card number.

You will be able to start using your new card on Monday, March 24, 2025.

On that day, your old card will no longer work.

EVERYONE who has an OPEN DEBIT CARD with us, will receive a new card!

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

The Credit Union has decided to make the change to a new

debit card processor so it can better serve you.



AUN
Your savings federally insured to $100,000

National Credit Union Administration,
a U.S. Government Agency
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LOCATIONS AND HOURS

3320 Lamar Avenue • Paris, TX 75460
(903) 785-6682 • Fax (903) 785-6259

2306 W Main Street
P.O. Box 1008 • Clarksville, TX 75426
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Lobby Hours
9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Monday - Friday

Drive - Th ru Hours
9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Monday - Th ursday 

9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Friday

Happy New Year!
The Directors and Staff  of Northeast Texas Teachers Federal 
Credit Union wish you and yours a happy and prosperous 

New Year and thank you for your continued support.

Stay in the know this year!
If you aren’t already, be sure to follow our Facebook 

page so you can stay up-to-date with all things 
Credit Union related!

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
January 20th

President’s Day
February 17th

Good Friday
April 18th


